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            July 2, 2023 

Meeting called to order by David Glenny, acting President, on June 27, 2023 @ 7:36 pm   

(This was in place of our July meeting) 

 

Pledge of allegiance was said.   

 

Guest/Perspective New Members:  No new members at this time. 

 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published. 

 

Treasure Report:  June 2023.  Treasure report by Beth 

Treasurer’s Report:  BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $4,830.04 $60.00 

Total Income $100.00 $0.00 

Total Expense  $635.81 $0.00 

Ending Balance    June $4,294.23 $60.00 

  

Tournament Report:  David Glenny presented the June 2023 Tournament 

 results: 

  

Lake Sommervile,  18 participants,  26 fish, total weight  63.75 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st  Jeff  Beach     6 Fish, 17.49 lbs         

2nd James Kosub  2 Fish,   7.87 lbs.      1st  Rhonda Kosub  1 Fish, 1.43 lbs 

3rd David Glenny 3 Fish,  5.04 lbs        2nd Paola Roldan     1 Fish 1.34 lbs. 

 

Big Bass: 

James Kosub   5.54 lbs 

 

Heavy Team:                 Couples Division: 

Jeff Beach         6 Fish, 17.49 lbs            James Kosub    2 Fish,  7.87 lbs       

Colton Beach    4 Fish,   9.15  lbs          Rhonda Kosub  1 Fish,   1.43 lbs 

Total Weight  10 Fish,  26.64 lbs          Total Weight   3 Fish,  9.30 lbs  

 

       Junior Boys Division:            Boys  Sr. Division: 

    Colton Beach  4 Fish  9.15 lbs                Matthew Kosub  1 Fish, 2.91 lbs. 

  

Congratulations to the Winners! 

  

 The July tournament will be held on July 15 & 16 at Coleto Creek . Weigh in 

 Saturday, 2:00 (notice-time change) ,Sunday 2:00 at the Park  

  



 

TABC;    

No report 

 

METRO:  

Brenda reported  that the City tournament, for sure, will be held at Choke Canyon on October 

 7 & 8th. Nothing new on this event. Boysville fishing was successful at Brenda’s place 

on June 10th, There were about 30 kids participating. Our club received a nice “Thank you” 

 letter from Town & Country Optimist club for our $250.00 donation for this event. 

 

New Business: 

Beth has club hats for sale. The hats will be sold for $25/piece.  

A card was picked for the “Doe Hunt” that Walter donated to our club. The winner was  

David Glenny (No it wasn’t rigged! Colton Beach, our youngest fisherman, pulled the card) 

 
Our “Fund Raiser”, this year  was postponed from May.  The new date was discussed at the  

club meeting, and voted on. It will to be held on Oct. 21st at Steve & Terri’s house. I did confirm 

with Steve and this date will work for him. So, continue working on collecting prizes for the silent 
 and live auction and plastic containers for the tickets for each silent auction. 

 

Invite your friends and relatives, so this event can be successful!!! We will be selling 

 BBQ plates for $10. 

 

Weldon Pierce will be selling his 1994 Gambler, which was restored in 2008. He wants 

$16,000 (which includes all electronics). If interested-Email him: weldog27@gmail.com. 

 
 

Meeting Adjourned  8:10 pm 

Paula Lawson 

UCBC Secretary 

 



 


